Arthies

January 14, 2014

To Whom it May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend the services of National Engineering and Repair Corp.
to you. During the past few years, we have worked directly with Marty Boll, President,
and his teams on numerous flooring projects. The company offers exceptional quality
and service.

Our most recent project required installation of more than 16,000 s.f. of cleanroom
flooring on a very tight and accelerated schedule. Mr. Boll and his team provided
excellent communication and surpassed our expectations on the project.

It gives me great please to recommend the services of National Engineering and Repair
Corp. | look forward to working with them again.

Sincerely,

Pl R

David Bumpous
Director of Operations
Arthrex Inc.
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